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Dear Ph.D. Students.

We all know how difficult and expensive is to publish research results. We would therefore
like to offer you the opportunity to publish your articles at International Bata Conference for
Ph.D. Students and Young Researchers on 12th April 2011 at Thomas Bata University in
Zlin. A conference fee includes the publication of your article in refereed conference
proceedings, the opportunity to present this article at the conference and attendance at the
social evening.

For more information visit www.dokbat.utb.cz, if you need any additional information you
can contact us at email: dokbat@fame.utb.cz

We look forward to meet you.

For the organization team Ing. Martina Sasinkova
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The conference is intended especially for Ph.D Students and young
researchers. Academic and scientific research staff is as well. The aim is to
support corporate participation of supervisors and their Ph.D. Students.
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